
GROSSE POINTE PUBLIC SCHOOL SYSTEM 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

PROPOSED 2023-2024 BUDGET 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Monday, June 12, 2023, at 6:30 p.m., at the Multipurpose 

Room, Brownell Middle School, Grosse Pointe Public School System, 260 Chalfonte, Grosse 

Pointe Farms, Michigan, the Board of Education will hold a public hearing to consider the 

District’s proposed 2023-2024 budget. 

 

The Board may not adopt its proposed 2023-2024 budget until after a public hearing. A physical 

copy of the proposed 2023-2024 budget, including the proposed property tax millage rate, is 

available for public inspection, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday through 

Friday, at 20601 Morningside Drive, Grosse Pointe Woods, Michigan. 

 

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject 

of this hearing. 

  
 


